
7210-OP 
 

 

El Paso County 
Public Works- Facilities Department 
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(915) 273-3719 

 
 
 

January 30, 2025 

EMC Engineers 
Robert Blanchette 
2211 E. Missouri Ave., Suite 312 
El Paso, Texas 79903 

Dear Mr. Blanchette,  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that in light of the passing of Mr. Melvin Glass and 
the subsequent dissolution of EMC, El Paso County is terminating County Contract #2021-0847, Contract for 
Engineer Services Between Owner and Engineer between El Paso County and EMC (the “Agreement”) 
pursuant to section 20 of the Agreement. This termination will be effective on Feb 17, 2025 (7 days from the 
date notice is sent). 

If there are any questions or if further clarification is needed, please do not hesitate to reach out the El Paso 
County Public Works Department at (915) 273-3330. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

__________________________ 
Ricardo A. Samaniego 
El Paso County Judge  

 

 


